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Summary ELEXON invites the Supplier Volume Allocation Group (SVG) to approve updates 
to the Unmetered Supplies User Group’s (UMSUG’s) Terms of Reference. 

 

 

1. Background  

1.1 The UMSUG is an SVG subgroup; the UMSUG provides the SVG with advice and recommendations on the 

Unmetered Supplies (UMS) arrangements.  

1.2 It was noted at SVG meeting 227 that for efficiency and practicality, the UMSUG Terms of Reference should 

be updated so the UMSUG are not required to seek SVG permission to hold a meeting (SVG227/04). 

2. Proposed update 

2.1 Attachment A contains the proposed redlined changes to the UMSUG’s Terms of Reference that will; 

 Remove the requirement to seek SVG permission to hold a meeting; 

 Clarify the frequency of meetings will be quarterly if there is sufficient business; and 

 Clarify the meeting frequency will be determined by the UMSUG Chair 

3. Recommendations 

3.1 We invite you to: 

a) APPROVE the updates to the UMSUG’s Terms of Reference 

Attachments 

Attachment A – Redlined UMSUG Terms of Reference 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Sarah Ross, UMSUG Chair 

Sarah.Ross@elexon.co.uk 

020 7380 4322 
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